
September 25, 2020 

Dear Families of HPA students, 

I want to thank you for your support of High Point Academy. I would also like to thank our 
teachers. I am grateful to be surrounded by such exceptional educators who have adapted to these 
incredible challenges over the past several months with great passion and strength. We 
believe learning works much better for our student's educational progress when delivered in a 
face-to-face environment. 

As we move forward with our transition to in-person five-day instruction, we are consistently 
monitoring our students' health and safety. All of our COVID-19 protocols will remain in place, 
including temperature checks on everyone entering the building, wearing masks in common 
areas, and socially distancing whenever possible. We understand there will be times when 
social distancing is not possible, and face masks will be required. 

For this to be successful, we need the cooperation of all students, teachers, and parents. 
Please follow the school's protocols and help your students understand the value of these 
rules. You have been so supportive thus far during this unusual time, and we ask for your 
continued support as we move ahead. 

Sincerely, 

J. Brodie Bricker, PhD
Superintendent


